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June 22, 2017

CHDP - PM 160

Dear Provider:

KHS sent a memo in June indicating there were changes to the requirement of the PM160. KHS
was recently notified these changes are not applicable to managed care plans.

Please continue submitting PM160’s as you are currently.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the local CHDP office at (661) 868-0455 or
your Provider Relations Representative.

Thank you,

Melissaw Lopesy

Melissa Lopez
Provider Relations Manager
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